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USDA Offers Disaster Assistance to New Mexico Farmers 
and Livestock Producers Impacted by Wildfires and 
Drought  

ALBURQUERQUE, N.M., May 10, 2022 —The U.S. Department of Agriculture (USDA) 
has technical and financial assistance available to help New Mexico farmers and livestock 
producers across New Mexico recover from recent wildfires and ongoing drought. 
Producers impacted by these events should contact their local USDA Service Center to 
report losses and learn more about program options available to assist in their recovery 
from crop, land, infrastructure and livestock losses and damages. 

Read the full news release for details on assistance.  
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